
Principal’s Message 

– 25th January, 2021  

Dear Parents, you are reminded and requested to pay the fees 

up to the month of April, 2021. 

I would like to clarify on some rumours spread by a 

group of parents regarding May-June fees. 

Remember the fees is the Academic fees and not 

monthly fees. It is in your school prospectus. For the ease and 

convenience of the parents, it is divided into 12 months. You 

are free to pay in one go or in two months or quarterly or     

bi-monthly or monthly; Then paying monthly, we collect 

double fees from November to February as of now. 

The confusion arises from the fact, that the school starts 

in April and fee collection starts in July; instead of April, 

which will be rectified after the corona pandemic and school 

starts in the regular systematic way. 

Thank you. 


